Field Trips

Kindergarten 2014-2015
Dwight Elementary School








September 19, 2014
Dear Kindergarten Families,

The Kindergarten family will participate in several out of school field trips this year. We would like to collect the permission slips and money in advance for all of the trips.

Please be sure to sign the form below, and enclose a check for $40.00 payable to DWIGHT STUDENT ACTIVITY ACCOUNT (no cash, please). Return to school NO LATER THAN Wednesday, October 1st. Some field trip costs will be subsidized by PTA funds. Thank you to the PTA!

Thank you for your cooperation and support,

The Kindergarten Team

Date __________________________

I give permission for my child, __________________________________

To attend all of the field trips listed below.

Parent signature ____________________________________________

Amount enclosed _____________
Check #________________

Field Trips:

Friday, October 17, 2014 – Blue Jay Orchard

Thursday, November 13, 2014 – CT Audubon Society

Friday, March 13th, 2015 – Downtown Cabaret – Rapunzel
